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Number 66: April 2023 

Mid-Winter Board meeting 

The meeting was held at Christ UMC in 

Jacobus, Pa. Directors in attendance were Tom 

Shelley, Judy Martin, Jean Robinson, Philip 

Glatfelter, Bonnie Baim, Bonnie Flaharty, Dean 

Gladfelter, Stephen Gladfelter, Rick Hoover, 

Larry Gladfelter Jr., Harry Gladfelter and John 

Shelley. Board Members who attended via 

conference call were Pamela Tuscany, Chris 

Glatfelter, Rick Gladfelter and Ben Miller. Sarah 

Melcher was excused. 

President Tom Shelley opened the meeting at 

10:05 a.m. in prayer. 

Among the correspondence from the Contact 

Us form on the website, Larry shared the 

following: 

On October 16, George R. Gladfelter of 

Topeka, Kan., asked if we have a family coat of 

arms that is poster size? “I have the parchment 

size now. Would like a larger display. What about 

the coat of arms on a shield?” The message was 

forwarded to Phil who responded to George, 

telling him that we do not have any larger coat of 

arms and his best avenue would probably be to do 

any enlargements himself. 

On October 28, Susan Dantema-Ebbs wrote: 

“… I am a librarian in Castle Rock, Colorado. I 

was researching databases and thought it would be 

fun to do a mother/daughter linage starting with 

my daughter and me. This is what I found: 

Starting with Sybilla Billwiller (1480-1543), this 

is the epic mother/daughter story! 8 generations in 

Switzerland until the brave souls of Casper and 

Elizabeth Glatfelter moved to America. …” Her 

line includes Anna Eva (Glatfelter) Jauler (1740- 

1798), after which the Glatfelter name disappears. 

Her ancestor Elizabeth (Boyd) Shultz left 

Pennsylvania in the early 1800s and traveled to 

Missouri. She grew up in California. 

“I understand that the six brothers are listed, 

but I was wondering about the daughters. From 

what I have gathered, Elizabeth died on the ship to 

America along with her youngest child Johannes 

(John). Anna Eva would have only been 3 years 

old. There is a reference in Casper’s will to an 

Anna and I’m wondering if this is her. … Would 

you have any other information about Anna Eva 

(Glatfelter) Jauler?” 

As has been mentioned at times in the past, 

while it appears Casper had daughters, there is 

little evidence of them. 

On December 2, we received a message 

from jaleza5@gmail.com: “Interested in birth 

location for Gottfried Glattfelder b. 1859 

Switzerland m. Anna Hilpert in Iowa, USA. She 

was b. 31 December 1867 in Zurich Switzerland.” 

Larry replied: “You can find information by 

following this link: 

https://www.ancestry.com/genealogy/records/gottf

ried-scott-glattfelder-24-30x1q0. The town of 

Glattfelden is located just north of Zurich, very 

close to the border with Germany. I hope you find 

this helpful!” 

On December 8, we received a message 

from katieannpratt@gmail.com, saying she 

believe she’s related to Casper Glattfelder. Her 

grandmother's name was Wilma Rodeheaver 

(name from the Rothenhoeffer family), who was 

born in 1923. The line includes Marion Glotfelty 

(1863-1946), Jesse Glotfelty (1836-1911) and 

William Glotfelty. “I have William's parents as 

John Glatterfelder and Mary Hare Herr, but I 

believe Mary was actually married to John's 

brother.” She said they are children of Solomon. 

mailto:katieannpratt@gmail.com
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Marion is the closest relative of hers with the 

Glotfelty name, so she was wondering if we 

would be able to confirm her relation to Casper? 

Jutta Creager was able to supply information to 

her. 

On December 25, our friend in Glattfelden, 

Koni Ulrich, sent Christmas greetings to the 

Association. 

On January 11, Mike Avery sent a message 

saying his seventh great grandfather was Johan 

Glattfelder and he was looking to contact relatives 

from Pennsylvania. 

Larry responded with greetings from 

Pennsylvania. 

Rick reported for the Investment Committee 

that the Association’s investments are still up 30% 

since changing our strategy, but down from last 

year. The market has been fairly stable and an 

investment ladder has been implemented. 

The Education Fund stands at $125,000. 

Scholarships are allotted from the returns of a 

$100,000 bequest by Charles Bricker in 1993. 

The Executive Committee prepared the 2023 

budget prior to the Board Meeting, which was 

adopted and passed unanimously. 

Phil reported for the Brick Patio Committee, 

noting that there were numerous orders and 

inquiries since last year’s Reunion and there may 

be about 20 new brick orders this year. The patio 

was in good shape, though there was still much of 

the winter yet to go. 

For the Communications Committee, Larry 

continues to manage and update our website and 

Facebook group. The website is primarily 

accessed from the United States, along with 

France, Switzerland, the United Kingdom and 

Germany. The greatest number of hits is after the 

Newsletter email notification is sent out. The 

notification for the fall Newsletter went out on 

November 30 to 518 recipients. The number of 

subscribers is now 528. 

A scanner was purchased for the association. It 

was used to scan the “Claudia and Evan Family” 

book and some photos to date. Larry hoped to 

coordinate a visit to the archives at the York 

County History Center with Jean and Phil in the 

near future. (See more on this later in the 

Newsletter.) 

For the Historical Committee, Phil said he was 

at York County History Center recently and that 

we need to continue to weed out items in our 

archives that are not necessary to keep. He had 

talked to two volunteers, who he had not 

previously met. It turns out one is a Glattfelder 

relative. 

Head archivist Nicole Smith said she will 

facilitate any moves as needed. 

For the Property Committee, Tom shared that 

the Armand Gladfelter utility building’s roof 

needs to be replaced. Local contractors will be 

contacted to get estimates. 

Dean said he will replant impatiens as he did 

last year. He also shared a drawing of trees to 

potentially plant to beautify the park. 

Reunion ideas were shared and discussed. The 

Reunion program topic will be “Glattfelders and 

their Art.” Harry shared what he has done to date 

and some of the people he has contacted. 

Judy has been investigating food options. She 

said that we will probably need to raise our prices 

if we get a catered meal. More work on the food 

options will be done at the May meeting. 

Dean moved we drop the Brodbecks Band and 

concentrate on family. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

For the Education Fund, Ben shared he had six 

inquiries for the Yves Bricker Scholarship, but 

only two applied. He noted that the fund will 

support two scholarships.  

In continuing business, Phil is still working on 

H.I.’s Journal and shared an advance copy with 

the board. Tom said he looked over Phil’s work 

and was very impressed. The hope is that the 

journal will be available for this year’s Reunion. 

Deb Krebs contacted Rick about a Rhine River 

Cruise with a few days in Switzerland, finishing in 

Glattfelden. The trip will be sometime in 2024. 

(See more on the Glattfelden trip later in the 

Newsletter). 

 

2023 Reunion 

This year’s Reunion is scheduled for Saturday, 

July 29 at Heimwald Park. 

Harry Gladfelter continued his wonderful work 

about Glattfelder descendants that resulted in the 

two-part program, “Glattfelders and Their 

Patents,” last year and in 2021. During that time, 

his research uncovered Glattfelder descendants in 

several other fields. This year, the program will be 

“Glattfelders and their Art.” 

One of the artists Harry uncovered is Todd 

Gladfelter. Todd is a wood carver and chainsaw 
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artist of some renown and his wife Cindy is an 

author of nine books. Todd had a serious accident 

15 months ago and was left paralyzed. He has 

been working extremely hard with family, friends 

and professionals to get back to walking and 

living life as normally as possible. 

Their son Bryce is an illustrator artist and 

daughter Sierra is an environmentalist. 

Cindy's Facebook page is a journal on Todd’s 

everyday progress and is being followed by

 Glattfelders here and in Europe. 

Anyone wishing to be added to Harry’s list can 

call him at 610-933-3542 (home) or 610-812-2010 

(cell), or email to hgladfelter@aol.com. 

Merchandise will again be on sale and is 

always available from the Association’s website,  

www.glattfelder.org. 

More information about the Reunion will be 

made available in the Reunion Newsletter in June. 

 

 

President’s Message 

The threshold of every year should be a time for reflection, a sober consideration of the good which 

we are able to accomplish and an honest acknowledgement of our many missed opportunities, if not 

outright refusals to lend a hand. 

The beginning of this year brought the jarring realization that you — through the Directors — have 

entrusted me with the leadership of our Association for 15 years now, becoming 16; a term which 

exceeds that of my three immediate predecessors, all of blessed memory: Rev. J. Richard Glatfelter; Roy 

D. Gladfelter; and Dr. Charles Glatfelter. 

In fact, only two other Presidents of this Association have served a longer term: H.I. Gladfelter, who 

served for 18 years, and Auburn, who served for 21 years. 

The further realization that, of our current Directors, only Vice-President Judy Martin and I have 

terms that began in “19-something” was a stark reminder that very few of us now hold the “institutional 

memory”  

It is the preservation of memory, not just of our venerable Association, but of the Seven Valleys and 

York County communities at large which is swiftly leading to one of the high points of my tenure: The 

“on demand” publication of the memoir of founding Director and, later, Association President H.I. 

Gladfelter. 

H.I.’s Journal and memoirs were entrusted to this Association decades ago and had existed only as a 

crudely typewritten collection until, during the first decade of this new century, the Historical 

Committee enlisted the secretarial skills of a descendant of John Peter to transform the analog pages into 

a digital form which has now been distributed among the Directors on many devices in multiple 

locations. 

This journal offers personal reflections on growing up near the village of Hanover Junction, watching 

that tranquil town be transformed into a way station for the wounded following the battle of Gettysburg 

and the boom and bust of industrialization which followed in the ensuing decades. 

The latter part may be painful to read, particularly for those who may have had (or whose parents or 

grandparents may have had) association with some of the principals of the failed financial ventures. 

Yet the motto of Colonial Williamsburg, “that the future may learn from the past,” should underscore 

the importance of this work. 

In H.I.’s Journal, faith and family are the firm foundations. Even when alarmed by war or shaken by 

economic distress, a sure confidence shines through in the protection of God’s Providence and 

Providence’s manifestation through the bonds of kinship close and far. 

        Tom Shelley 

  

mailto:hgladfelter@aol.com.M
http://www.glattfelder.org/
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The Glattfelder Archives 

As mentioned earlier in the Newsletter, 

Director Larry Gladfelter Jr. was authorized by 

the Association to purchase a scanner, which he 

has already put to use. The major objective is to 

digitize our archives that, for the most part, are 

stored at the York County History Center. 

Larry has already met with Phil and Jean at the 

History Center, and later again with Phil. The 

process of scanning is a rather slow and tedious 

process, but we believe worth the time and effort. 

While many of the items are not of great 

significance, some certainly are – and some are 

just interesting from a Glattfelder’s perspective. 

As I’ve commented to our Directors on 

occasion, when sifting through our Archives, I 

almost always find something that draws and 

holds my attention. Some are important; some are 

just interesting. 

Our hope is to make at least the “important” 

documents available for viewing on our website. 

(Above is a scanned letter from the Archives in 

regard to the 1913 Reunion.) 

      -- Philip Glatfelter 

 

A guide for Glattfelden 
(Editor’s note: Koni Ulrich has been a contact 

for Glattfelder descendants visiting Glattfelden for 

many years. Here, he offers some advice for those 

visiting in the future. While the Association is 

planning to organize a trip for September 2024, 

we’re including the guide a second time for those 

who may visit our homeland in the interim.) 

 

At the old and protected part of Glattfelden in 

the canton of Zurich, only a few meters from here, 

we usually welcome our guests in the Cultural 

Centre of the town. The Protestant church is very 

close and a walk to the Glatt takes only five 

minutes. Don’t miss it! 

Going back to 1985 -- and even further -- 

smaller and bigger groups of U.S. Glattfelders 

have been visiting Switzerland about every year. 

Most of them have been guided by Koni Ulrich, 

73, and our friend Henry Glattfelder, 79, son of 

Dr. Hans Glattfelder, who once initialized and 

renewed the relation between the United States 

and Switzerland, concerning their relatives by the 

same name. 

Most of our guided tours of Glattfelden over 

the years have included our mayor. In the last 

eight years, this has been Ernst Gassmann. Some 

of you might remember Pier-Luigi Quattropani, 

who came to the 100th reunion in 2005, together 

with Koni and Henry and Myrtha Glattfelder, and 

did some yodeling. 

Usually, people want to spend one or half a day 

in Glattfelden. You can reach the town from 

Zurich by public transportation (train S9 and bus 

from Glattfelden Station to town). A walk from 

the Glattfelder train station to the town along the 

Glatt takes less than an hour. 

Here are some things to do while in 

Glattfelden: 

-- Tour of the Cultural Centre of town, with the 

main house being almost 500 years old. 

-- Walk around town, including the wooden 

bridge over the Glatt, cemetery and church, in 
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collaboration with the pastors. The church is 

where Casper was baptized and married. 

-- Lunch at the community-owned restaurant, Il 

Duetto, formerly Guesthouse Lion. 

-- Visit the resort Riverside at the Glatt, with 

restaurants, exhibitions, bowling and hotel rooms. 

(a 40-minute walk). 

 

Here are helpful links when planning a trip to 

Glattfelden: 

◼ glattfelden.ch: Official website of 

Glattfelden, written in German. 

◼ derglattfelder.ch: Community-newspaper, 

printed every two weeks, in German (also 

available on the website of Glattfelden). 

◼ kircheglattfelden.ch: Website of the 

Protestant church. 

◼ ilduetto.net Website of the community-

owned guesthouse and restaurant. 

◼ riverside.ch: Website of the resort Riverside. 

Restaurants, hotel rooms, bowling, exhibitions 

and events. 

◼ myswitzerland.com: Swiss national website 

for tourism in the country. 

◼ zuerich.com: Website for the town of Zurich 

(20 km from Glattfelden.)  

Contacts in Switzerland: Koni Ulrich, 

Fränzlistrasse 27, 8192 Glattfelden. Telephone: 

+4144 867 43 73. Email: koni.ulrich@lkwgnet.ch. 

Sandra Glattfelder: Email: 

sandra.glattfelder@hotmail.com. 

Henry Glattfelder: Rebbergstrasse 4B, 8102 

Oberengstringen. Telephone: +4144 775 68 60. 

Email: henryglattfelder@bluewin.ch. 

Always present: Administration Glattfelden 

Community. Telephone: +4144 868 32 32. Email: 

gemeinde@glattfelden.ch. 

Trip to Glattfelden 

Planning has begun for a tour to Europe next 

year that will include Glattfelden, Switzerland. 

Deb Krebs, a Glattfelder descendant of Felix 

through her mother, is organizing the trip for the 

second time. She also organized the trip to 

Switzerland that was done in 2019. 

The tour is currently scheduled for Sept. 20-27, 

2024, and includes stops in Zurich, Switzerland; 

Strasbourg, France; and Speyer, Mannheim and 

Cologne, Germany, ending in Amsterdam, 

Netherlands. Planning is being done to add two 

days at the beginning of the tour to stay in Zurich 

and visit Glattfelden, leaving the USA on Sept. 

17, 2024. The price for this is TBA. 

Prices for the River Cruise Tour range from 

$4,300-$7,500. The cost for the nine-day trip 

includes airfare, 20 meals and the seven-night 

cruise on the MS Amadeus Brilliant on the Rhine 

and Moselle rivers. 

More information will be appearing on our 

website and in future Newsletters. For more 

information, contact Deb at Krouse Travel, 717-

244-6410 or dkrebs@krousetravel.com 

 

News and notes 

• As a contributor to the program for the 

2021 Reunion, which was Part I of “Glattfelders 

and their Patents,” John Glatfelter spoke about his 

many patents – he recently reached 40 patents -- 

along with the accomplishments of his father, 

Edward W. Glatfelter, both highly influential in 

the aviation industry. 

Among Edward’s patents was the development 

of the Glaticopter, which is on display at the 

The “Glaticopter” is on display at the American 
Helicopter Museum in West Chester, Pa. 

From left, John Glatfelter, Larry Gladfelter Jr., Harry 
Gladfelter and Philip Glatfelter pose for a photo after 
visiting the American Helicopter Museum Feb. 23 in 
West Chester, Pa. 

mailto:gemeinde@glattfelden.ch
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American Helicopter Museum in West Chester, 

Pa. 

In February – on one of our numerous days 

when it felt more like April or May – John met 

directors Harry Gladfelter, Larry Gladfelter Jr. 

and Philip Glatfelter at the museum. While the 

museum itself gives a nice look at helicopters and 

their history, John was able to give us a much 

deeper understanding of the aviation industry. 

Living in nearby Kennett Square, he is in the 

Philadelphia region that is one of the cradles of 

helicopter development and manufacturing in the 

United States. 

The Glaticopter came about from Edward’s 

desire to take things apart and put them back 

together to see how they work. The XRG-65 

Glaticopter was “intended to evaluate new ideas in 

rotor control and drive systems.” It’s first flight 

was in 1958 in Phoenixville, Pa. 

• In the April 2021 Newsletter, one of the 

photos in the “Glattfelder Places” section was of 

Glatfelter Memorial Field in Columbia, Pa. 

Not long after that photo was taken, the group 

that oversees the field, the Glatfelter Memorial 

Field Trust, began the process of restoring the 

park’s entry gate. 

The project has been completed and on June 4 

at 2 p.m., there will be a dedication ceremony. 

The board recently sought donations to help the 

funding for the project, as noted in a February 15 

story in the Columbia/Hellam/Wrightsville 

Merchandiser. Deadline for donations was Feb. 

28. 

The brick entrance was built in 1937 by the 

Glatfelter family in honor of Lt. Richard 

Glatfelter, a Columbia High School and U.S. 

Military Academy at West Point graduate. He 

died in a car accident during his first assignment 

at Fort Dix, N.J. 

His father, David L. Glatfelter, donated the 

land to memorialize his son. The field was built 

by the Works Progress Administration during the 

Depression. It included a football field, a baseball 

field and tennis courts. 

The property now includes five baseball fields, 

a football field, a street hockey rink where the 

tennis courts formerly stood, a track and a 

pavilion. 

In addition to the June 4 dedication, there will 

be a Food Truck Extravaganza on May 4 and a 

golf outing in September. 

Among the Glatfelter Memorial Field Trust 

board members is Carl Glatfelter, son of former 

Association Vice President Philip H. Glatfelter. 

For information, contact the board at 

GlatfelterMemorialField@gmail.com or call board 

member Bill Kloidt at 717-201-5134. 

• In late November, Director Philip 

Glatfelter passed along to the rest of the Board a 

press release from Penn State University he 

received as a member of the Sports Department at 

LNP in Lancaster. 

The release noted men’s soccer recruits, 

including a Caden Grabfelder, “a Pennsylvania 

native from Northampton.” 

We wonder whether this is yet another 

variation of our Glattfelder spelling. 

Scholarships 

The Education Fund has been accepting 

applications for The Nathan Glattfelder and Ives 

Bricker Scholarship for the 2023-2024 academic 

year since November, 2022. We have received 11 

inquiries and one returning application. To date, 

five applicants have submitted complete 

applications 

Note: Deadline for applications is April 1 of 

the awarding year, so students are always 

encouraged to get started early to meet all the 

requirements in a timely manner. For more 

information, go to the website.  

For information on The Dr. Charles H. 

Glatfelter Scholarship, set up through the Adams 

County Community Foundation, visit the 

Association website for a link to the ACCF 

website. 

A third scholarship opportunity is The Larry 

and Lois Gladfelter Endowed Scholarship through 

Messiah University. 

College-bound descendants of Casper 

Glattfelder are encouraged to pursue these 

opportunities. 

Brick Patio 

The deadline for ordering bricks this year is 

May 13. The cost remains $75 (see enclosed order 

form). For more information, contact Philip 

Glatfelter at (717) 968-4577, e-mail to 

glatfelterph@aol.com or mail to 430 Charles 

Circle, Hallam, PA 17406. 

Merchandise 

Glattfelder merchandise will again be for sale 

at our Reunion this year, and is always available 

mailto:GlatfelterMemorialField@gmail.com
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from the Association’s website, 

www.glattfelder.org. Items featuring the 

Glattfelder coat of arms include golf shirts, t-

shirts, tote bags and mugs, as well as Cat’s Meow 

replicas of the homestead and pavilion, and pens. 

Other items include historical booklets, Christmas 

cards and videos. There are also t-shirts, tote bags 

and duffel bags with alternate logos. The newest 

item is a water bottle with the coat of arms. 

If you do not see your size or color on the order 

form, contact us and we can attempt to get them. 

If you have a merchandise suggestion, let us know 

about that, too. 

Mugs are currently out of stock. Supply-chain 

and other issues led to their unavailability for last 

year’s Reunion and the situation currently remains

 the same. The hope is that these popular items 

will be back in stock and available for this year’s 

Reunion. 

For more information, contact Philip Glatfelter 

at glatfelterph@aol.com or 717-968-4577. 

 

Obituaries 

Members of the Association’s Historical 

Committee continue to track family members and 

accumulate corresponding obituaries. However, 

the list of deaths for reunion programs will be 

limited to those that include the most common 

Glattfelder names in their obituaries, with other 

names listed by request. To do so, contact Jean 

Robinson (jrobinson2335@comcast.net) or Philip 

Glatfelter (glatfelterph@aol.com). 

 

Glattfelder  Places 
  

At top left is a street sign for a 
farm located on Pennsylvania 
Route 74 in Perry County. At 
left is the Lee R. Glatfelter 
Library on the Penn State York 
campus in York, Pa. The library 
is named after the first wife of 
former CGAA Director Arthur J. 
Glatfelter. 

The Glatfelter 
Community Center 
(above) is part of 
SpiritTrust Lutheran 
at Sprenkle Drive, 
York, Pa. 

mailto:(jrobinson2344@comcast.net
mailto:glatfelterph@aol.com
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Ship to: 

Address 

City                                                   State           ZIP 

Telephone or email 

 Pay to:   Philip Glatfelter 

                430 Charles Circle 

                Hallam, PA  17406 

                717-968-4577 

Call with any questions or suggestions or 

email me at  glatfelterph@aol.com. 

275th Anniversary Items – Clearance-Priced  Price Shipping Quan. Amount 

Golf shirt, embroidered 275th anniversary logo, no pocket     Red    XL   2XL   

                   California blue   XL   2XL                                        (2XL is $11.00) 
 $8.00   $4.00   

T-shirt, 275th anniversary logo    Red    M   L   XL  2XL      California blue   XL  

                                                                                                                  (2XL is $7.00) 
 4.00 3.00   

Tote bag, 275th anniversary logo        Hot pink     Red  3.00 2.00   

275th anniversary pin                                                                                     3 for $1.00  .50 1.00   

Merchandise with the GLATTFELDER COAT OF ARMS  (As shown at the top of this order form.) 

Golf shirt, embroidered coat of arms, no pocket  Black  L   XL       White   L   XL 

 Ash Gray  S   XL        Maroon  L   XL        Tan  L        Green  L    XL        

        California blue   L    XL        Red   L         2 for $23.00      PRICE REDUCED 

$13.00 
$ 5.00 

2/ $7 
  

Golf shirt, embroidered coat of arms with pocket                                  PRICE REDUCED  

 Green   L     Maroon   L   XL       Light blue   L   XL             
16.00 5.00   

Golf shirt, silk screen on pocket                                                              

 Light blue   XL     Green    L      Maroon   S      $2 for $30, $8 s/h   
18.00 5.00   

Golf shirt, silk screen on pocket (newest order w/price increase                    

 Black   L   XL   2XL     Green    XL   2XL      Royal  XL      (2XL is $26, $7 s/h)   
22.00 6.00   

Sweatshirt with coat of arms      Light gray   S    M                        16.00 5.00   

T-shirt with coat of arms    California blue  S   M   L  XL  2XL  

 Maroon  M   L  XL  2XL   Military green     M   L   XL   2XL 

 Navy   L   2XL    Red   M    L   XL                         (2XL is $11.00+$5.00 shipping) 

10.00 4.00   

T-shirt (6 different spellings of Glattfelder)      Ash gray   S         PRICE REDUCED 

 Dark green    S   M         Maroon   S   M   L       Red   M   XL        

5.00 

2/ $9 

3.00 

2/ $5 
  

T-shirt (8 different spellings of Glattfelder)      California Blue   L   XL   2XL 

 Dark green   S  M  L  XL    Maroon  S  M  L  XL  2XL     Navy   M  L  XL  2XL 

 Red   S   XL      (2XL is $14.00 + $5.00 shipping)  
11.00 4.00   

Baseball cap         Navy     Red        Royal      12.00 4.00   

Tote bag with coat of arms  Black   Hot pink   Khaki green   Maroon   Navy 

                                                                                                                  PRICE REDUCED 
7.00 3.00   

Ballpoint pen, printed with Glattfelder Reunion & website address       

 Red             Green             Blue            Black 

.75 

3 / $2 
1.00   

Coat of arms, full color print on parchment paper, 5” x 7”                    PRICE REDUCED 3.00 1.00    

NEW ITEM: Water bottles,  clear with Glattfelder coat of arms in red             

                                               (2 for $9, s/h $3; 3 for $12, s/h $4; 5 for $17, s/h $5) 
 5.00 3.00   

mailto:glatfelterph@aol.com
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Past Reunion Programs         *  Contact Philip for pricing & availability  *     

Static cling, clear, with red coat of arms, 3” x 3.5”                     2 for $3.00,   3 for $4.00 2.00 1.00   

Other Merchandise 

T-shirt, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania      

 California blue   M  L          Black   M   L   XL 
12.00 4.00   

Shoulder Bag, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania        Black    

10” x 15” with 26” shoulder strap 
18.00 5.00   

Duffel Bag, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania    Green     

20” x 10” x 10” with 2 side compartments (ONLY ONE REMAINING) 
30.00 8.00   

Blank greeting cards & envelopes, set of 3 ink drawings: old homestead at Glatfelter 

Station, original Heimwald pavilion, & family church in Glattfelden, Switzerland 
 

3.00 

2/ $5 
1.00   

Postal cards with coat of arms and its interpretation  
3/ $1 

10/ $3 
1.00   

Glattfelder emblem (on first page of newsletter) in full color on heavy paper, 5”x 7”  
2.00 

2/ $3 
1.00   

Booklet: The Casper Glattfelder Association:  The First 100 Years 1906 – 2005 

by Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter (2005);  39 pages;  8.5” x 11” 
 7.00 3.00   

Booklet: The Early Glattfelder Family in America:  An Overview 

by Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter (1993);  59 pages;  5.5” x 8.5” 
 7.00 3.00   

Book: The Descendants of Casper Glattfelder (1901) and the 1910 Supplement 

by Noah M. Glatfelter, MD of St. Louis, MO; spiral bound reprint; 160 pages total 
 10.00 3.00   

DVD:  250th Anniversary Reunion (1993)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  A Visit to Glattfelden, Switzerland  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  June 27, 2010 church service in Glattfelden  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  106th Reunion with Revolutionary War Theme (2011)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  107th Reunion with War of 1812 Theme (2012)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  108th Reunion with Civil War Theme (2013)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  109th Reunion with Spanish American & WW I Theme (2014)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  110th Reunion with WW II Theme (2015)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  111th Reunion with Cold War Theme (2016)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  112th Reunion with John Peter Glattfelder Theme (2017)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  113th Reunion with 275th Anniversary Theme (2018)  8.00 3.00   

DVD:  114th Reunion with Lizbeth Fish Theme (2019)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  116th Reunion with Part 1 of “The Glattfelders and Their Patents” (2021)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  A Conversation with Congressman William Goodling (2012)  7.00 3.00   

DVD:  160th Anniversary Reenactment of Rebel Raid on Hanover Junction (2013)  7.00 3.00   

Christmas card with Glattfelder homestead drawing          5 for $9.00,    10 for $15.00  2.00 2.00   

Cat’s Meow replica         Glattfelder Homestead     Heimwald Park Pavilion  14.00 6.00   

          Make check payable to:    PHILIP GLATFELTER               Grand  Total      $ ___________ 

We are now accepting credit card payments. Mail or email your order form and note that you want to use your 

credit card and Director Sarah Melcher will contact you for your card information. 
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Name: __________________________________________________________Date _____________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 Street or PO Box           Town or City State Zip 

Telephone: __________________________  Email address: _________________________________ 

 

Please order and place  _____ bricks, at $75 each  =  $  Total 

 

May 13  is the mailing deadline for bricks to be placed for the 2023 reunion. 

Make check payable to:   Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

Mail to:   Bonnie Flaharty, treasurer,  30 New Village Greene Dr., Honey Brook PA 19344 

For further information, contact Philip Glatfelter at 717-968-4577 

• One name per brick, with year of birth or years of birth and death. 

• Be sure to explain briefly how this person is related to Casper Glattfelder. 

• Photocopy this form if you wish to order more than four bricks. 

 

 Brick 1 Brick 2 

 

Line 1 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 2 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 3 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

 Brick 3  Brick 4 

 

Line 1 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 2 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 3 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 
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My contribution to the Casper Glattfelder Association 

   Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

   Address ________________________________________________________________________ 

   Telephone ____________________________         General Fund  $ ____________ 

   Email**______________________________      Endowment Fund * $ ____________ 

           Newsletter Donation                  $ 5 

           Park Beautification $ __________ 

        TOTAL  $ ____________ 

Make check payable to:    Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

    Mail to:     Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

           c/o Bonnie Flaharty, treasurer 

      30 New Village Greene Dr. 

      Honey Brook, PA  19344 

* A gift of $25 or more to the Endowment Fund may be made in memoriam. 

  This gift is in memory of ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Reminder:  The board of directors has requested that everyone receiving this newsletter contribute 

at least $5 annually to help cover the costs of preparing, printing and mailing the newsletter and 

the reunion invitation letter.   

 

** Email subscription:  To be notified via email when the Newsletter is 

available on our website, please include your email address above. Unless you 

indicate otherwise, this will also remove your name from our regular mailing 

list. 

Or, add yourself to our email list by going to 

http://glattfelder.org/en/newsletters/33-newslettersubscription.html.   

http://glattfelder.org/en/newsletters/33-newslettersubscription.html

